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President’s Awards 2019-20 

A note from the Union President 

Under Section E of the Awards Policy, the Union President has the “option of presenting, not 

normally more than, five awards to individuals whom he or she personally feels have made a 

significant contribution to the affairs and fortune of the Union over the course of the academic 

year.” These are not subject to any formal approval process but are shared with Union Council for 

the purposes of reporting. 

My nominees are: 

Milia Hasbani – for her dedication as a trustee, sub-warden, and student representative this year, 

and for services to the Union over a number of years. 

Lloyd James – for his work as Council Chair, his extensive contributions to the Union in general and 

Council in particular over multiple years, and for the exceptional support he’s offered to me in my 

role as President. 

Joseph O’Connell-Danes – for his involvement across a range of areas within the Union, the support 

he’s offered to a number of officers of the Union over the last two years, and his services to Felix. 

Charlie Titmuss – to recognise and thank him for the scrutiny he’s offered sabbatical officers, and for 

services to Felix. 

Tom Newman – to thank him for offering a welcome dose of sanity and support in his role as a 

senior staff member in the Union this year. 

All of these individuals have made a significant contribution to the Union this year, and their 

involvement has certainly positively contributed to our fortunes over this time. Thank you all. 

 


